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Dear Ms Forshall 
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request 
 
Please find below the response to your recent Freedom of Information request regarding provision 
of maternity care services within NHS South Sefton CCG. 
 
Request/Response: 
 

1. The number of pregnant women who: 

a. Attend for booking by 10, 12+6 and 20 weeks 

b. Attend for the recommended number of antenatal appointments, inline with national 

guidance 

c. Experience or have babies who experience, mortality or significant morbidity  

d. The number of appointments each woman attends 

e. The number of scheduled appointments each woman does not attend 

 

2. The recorded satisfaction levels/feedback of pregnant women who experience domestic 

abuse who have presented for antenatal care. 

 

3. The local protocol for pregnant women who experience domestic abuse, developed by the 

Commissioners and those responsible for the organisation of local antenatal services.  

 

For questions 1-3 - NHS South Sefton CCG does not hold this information; you may wish to 

refer your query to: 

 

Liverpool Women’s NHS Foundation Trust 

FOI@lwh.nhs.uk 

 

Liverpool University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 

FOIRequests@liverpoolft.nhs.uk 

 

Southport and Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust 

soh-tr.foi@nhs.net 
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